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2020 Winter Meeting  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Don’t forget to register for the 2020 Winter Meeting. Deadline is February 8, 2020. 

 

Worshiplude 

Worshiplude 2020, February 1, 2020, is a winter worship and fellowship event for youth 
and young adults (ages 12-24) hosted by the Eastern Ontario Outaouais Region (EOOR) of 
the United Church of Canada that coincides with Winterlude in Ottawa. Worship + 
Winterlude = Worshiplude. Find out more. 
 

More 

Information 

• *** NEW *** Events 

• *** NEW ***  Jobs 

• Add your own event 

• Churches in the 

Gallery 

 
 

Editor’s Note 

The Last Newsletter of 2019! 

It is with mixed feelings I write the last editor’s note of the year. As with the end of every year, I tend to be in a reflective mood, 
thinking about what has happened in the twelve months past, what was accomplished and what was not, and also considering a 
new year that is full of promise and expectations. As you know, the EOORC has existed since January and I am very proud to 
have been a part of its inaugural year as the person responsible for delivering important information to EOORC members.  
 

In 2020, we can look forward to continuing to build on the good work that has been done by the past and new executive 
members and. I will strive to keep communications relevant and will make every effort to ensure everything I send out is clear, 
concise and accessible.  
 

I want to wish a blessed and happy Christmas to you and your families. I look forward to another year of activity beginning with 
the Winter Meeting in February (which I will be attending via Zoom). See you at the Annual Meeting in Cornwall in May. 

Anita ajansman@united-church.ca 

mailto:ajansman@united-church.ca
https://eoorc.ca/2020-winter-regional-meeting/
https://eoorc.ca/event/worshiplude-2020/
https://eoorc.ca/events/
https://eoorc.ca/about-us/careers-volunteer-opportunities-2/
https://eoorc.ca/events/community/add
https://eoorc.ca/photos/churches/
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Add your Christmas Services to Events listing 

Today is the last day to add your Christmas Eve service information. Look at the events page to see what's going 
on Christmas Eve throughout the EOORC. 
 
New Job Posting 

Barrhaven United Church is seeking a part-time Office Administrator. 
 
Living Generously by Trisha Elliot 

Grow in your capacity to be a disciple and follower of Jesus! Check out I Intend. 
One of the most exciting, new stewardship resources for individuals and groups, I Intend is a 
discipleship program about intentional living, to be held over any six week period of the year. 
The free and adaptable resource focuses on five areas of living out generosity and 
stewardship: time, talent, treasure, environment and physical and mental well-being. Each 
session offers an opportunity to reflect on life, ask some key questions, discern God’s call for 
faithful living, decide on suitable spiritual practices and record the practices in Intention 
statements. Suitable or any time of the year, I Intend is definitely a solid resource to lay your 
hands on.  

 

Living Generously is a regular feature in EOORC News. If you would like to learn more about the ways we change lives together through Mission & Service, the latest 
in giving resources and/or how your congregation can grow in generosity, contact Trisha Elliott, our region’s stewardship and gifts officer at TElliott@united-church.ca 
613-299-8960. 

News from the General Council Office  

 

The most recent issue of E-ssentials includes a Christmas Message from Moderator Richard 
Bott. 
 

 

*** 

mailto:ajansman@united-church.ca
https://eoorc.ca/events/community/add
https://eoorc.ca/events/
https://eoorc.ca/about-us/careers-volunteer-opportunities-2/
http://www.stewardshiptoolkit.ca/whole-life-stewardship
https://mailchi.mp/1f0e9ae2ac76/es190129-1040951?e=aa1593423a

